
Civic Offices
Union Street
Chorley
PR7 1AL

Date: 11 May 2022
Our Ref: 22/00482/NLA
Please ask for: Mr Iain Crossland

Planning Control
Directorate Of Place
Development Management
Town Hall
Bolton,
BL1 1RU

Acknowledgement of Application

Dear Sir / Madam

Proposal: Neighbouring local authority consultation from Bolton Council regarding the 
variation of conditions 2, 13, 14, 15 AND 22 attached to planning permission 
08075/20 to amend the layout and accomodate new house types.

Location: Land Adjacent  79 Lever Park Avenue Horwich      
Reference: 22/00482/NLA

Thank you for your application, which has been validated and is available on our website, 
together with any personal details included. You can track your application online at: 
planning.chorley.gov.uk.

We will aim to decide your application by 1 June 2022.  If we haven’t done this and have not 
agreed an alternative decision date with you in writing, then you can appeal to the Secretary 
of State under  You can do this online at:
https://www.planningportal.co.uk/info/200207/appeals/110/making_an_appeal or by 
telephone on 0303 444 5000.

Chief Planning Officer
Chorley Council

https://planning.chorley.gov.uk/
https://www.planningportal.co.uk/info/200207/appeals/110/making_an_appeal

